
RailCamp Report for Board of Directors Meeting – August 27, 2021 

RailCamp sessions, both East and Northwest, were cancelled for 2021.  There 
remained too many Covid questions.  We learned, rather late in the game,  the 
University of Delaware was not having summer programs..  You cannot hold camp 
without some place to house campers. 

I did not receive any questions or possible ways to save the program.  I did receive  
emails saying they understood and were looking forward to 2022. 

Both Tony White and John Cox are in contact with our partners keeping them 
advised of our situation and desire to continue the program.  We do not 
anticipate any problems in 2022. 

We will have to present an aggressive campaign to attract campers next year after 
two years off. 

 


